
From: DEBBIE STEMPF <dstempf@comcast.net>  
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2019 12:55 PM 
To: Braaksma, Krista (DES) <krista.braaksma@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Amendment: section R405.3 Performance-based Compliance 

 

Hello.   

I've been unable to see where I can have my voice heard in support of the Council 
adopting the proposed code amendment for performance-based compliance using 
carbon emissions as the main compliance measure. 
 
Because homes and buildings are our state's second largest greenhouse gas emitters, 
and new homes last for decades, we cannot afford to build Any more homes that 
depend on fossil fuels. 
 
Only the Building Code Council can ensure that everyone builds to these carbon 
efficient standards as we must to meet our state's Clean Energy Transformation Act and 
do our part to prevent runaway climate catastrophe. 
 
Please adopt the proposed amendment to make the residential code focus on carbon 
efficiency. 
 
Would you please see that my statement delivered to you here will be included in the 
public comments? 
 
Thank you, 

Debbie Stempf 
4111 E Prairie Lane Ct 
Spokane, Wa  99223 
 


